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Upcoming Town Council Meetings 

Work Sessions: 

Oct 12th 9am, 13th & 27th  6pm 

Nov 16th 9am, 17th 6pm 

Dec 14th 9am, 15th 6pm 

Council Meetings:  

Oct. 13th & 27th 7pm 

Nov. 17th 7pm 

Dec. 15th 7pm 

Meetings held at Mills Town Hall 

and are subject to change 

Mills Public Library 

717 5th Street  Mills, WY 82604       
307-439-1247 

Hours 

Tuesday—Friday 10am—7pm 

Saturday 8am—4pm 

Closed Sunday & Monday 

 

Looking for something fun 

to do this Halloween? 

Bring the kids to the 

Mills Fire Department  

October 31st at 5:00pm 

Kids can explore the fire trucks,  

collect candy, roast hot dogs and 

just have fun 

The Bob Goff Memorial Library is hosting its first storybook reading for 

parents and kids which will take place at the Library on Monday, Octo-

ber 19th at 10am. Bring your little ones and stay to enjoy story time. 

Did you know….The Town of Mills has two Community Halls available for rent 

for your private gatherings? We have a larger hall and smaller hall to  

accommodate your event. Catering and alcoholic beverages are allowed with 

proper permit from Town Hall. Reserve your space for holiday parties now to 

ensure availability by calling 307-234-6679. 



Contact Us 

Town of Mills 

704 Fourth St 

PO Box 789 

Mills, WY 82644 

(307) 234-6679 

info@millswy.gov 

 

Visit us on the web at 

www.millswy.gov 

 

*Pay your bill online at 

www.xpressbillpay.com* 

 

Like us on 

Facebook 

You may have noticed our Utility Drop Box is no longer at the entrance to our parking lot.  

We replaced it with a newer drop box that is now located as you exit the parking lot following 

the one way signs.  For your security, please do not put cash in the drop box.  Ensure your 

payment gets posted properly by either writing your customer number on the check or 

attaching the bottom portion of your Utility Bill with the check. 

The Fort Ministry will be holding their 

annual Trunk or Treat in their  

parking lot located at  

4741 W. Yellowstone Hwy on  

Saturday, Oct 31st from 6PM-8PM.  

The Town of Mills Bob Goff Memorial Library is not affiliated in any 

way with the Natrona County Library.  Please be sure to return  
library books to the proper location.  Our book drop is only for Town 

of Mills library books. 

 Garden Gate Real Estate LLC is inviting you to participate in and/or co-

sponsor our Trunk-Or-Treat event on Halloween from 4:00 PM-6:00 Pm on 

the Mills River Front property (Across from Town Hall, on S. W. Wyoming 

Blvd.) If you would like to participate by decorating your trunk and passing 

out candy or treats and/or sponsoring to contribute candy or treats for 

them to be passed out please let us know by 10/02/20 so that we can 

make sure to have your business named in our advertisements, along with 

planning space for vehicles, gloves, masks, etc. I look forward to hearing 

from you, please contact me with any questions or to inform me of your in-

terest. Thanks! Garden Gate Real Estate LLC. Please contact Jennifer 

Baros at 307-267-1270 or jen.gardengaterealestate@gmail.com  


